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Robert L Miller

From: Just Asst, Bret <bretjustasst@caa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:56 PM

To: Robert L Miller

Subject: FOIA/ Public Records Request for Jay Spoonhour's Head Coaches Contract
Rob-

I just spoke with Mary Wallace in the athletics department and she asked that | email you with the following request

Per the FOIA, | am requesting an opportunity to obtain a copy of the following public record:
The head coaches contract for Jay Spoonhour.

The statue requires a response in a reasonable time period, so | would greatly appreciate you getting back to me as soon
as possible.

Please let me know if you have any further questions and thank you so much. { RECE'VED

Have a wonderful evening!

Zoe Krizner

Zoefdimer EIU GENERAL COUNSEL

CAASPORTS | %8 312-242-2738
2000 Avenue of the Stars | Los Angeles, CA 90067

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible
for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use dissemination,
forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.



